
Dear Montgomery County Council Members, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the restoration of the School Resource Officer (SRO) program in 

Montgomery County. As a member of this community, I believe that the safety and well-being of our 

students should be a top priority. 

 

The SRO program has been an integral part of ensuring that our schools are safe and secure 

environments for our students, teachers, and staff. These officers have played an essential role in 

preventing and responding to incidents of violence, bullying, and drug use in our schools. 

 

I understand that there have been concerns about the SRO program, and I believe that it is essential to 

address these issues. However, I do not believe that abolishing the program is the solution. Instead, I 

urge you to work to improve the program by implementing appropriate oversight, training, and 

accountability measures. 

 

I strongly believe that the SRO program plays a critical role in maintaining a safe and secure learning 

environment for our students. I hope that you will consider restoring the program and working towards 

improving its effectiveness. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Your Name] 


